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Subject: Re: Westlake Community Plan

From: Shana Bonstin <shana.bonstin@lacity.org>
Date: 9/9/19, 3:45 PM

To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
CC: Craig Weber <craig.weber@lacity.org>

Hi Gerald,
Thank you. Hakeem sent me another person confused and thinking that the Community Plan was
being updated, and yes, it was in reference to the 1330 W. Pico Motion; we can clarify.

On Mon, Sep 9, 2019 at 3:18 PM Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
wrote:
Hello Shana -

Thanks for reaching out - | checked the Council Member's September 4th
schedule and did not see the NC meeting on his schedule. So | do not believe
he personally attended that particular meeting. However, it is possible our
Field Deputy or District Director attended the NC meeting. It's quite possible
any reference to a "new" plan was in relation to the Central City West Specific
Plan amendment, but | don't think our field staff would necessarily be totally
conversant on that process.

We also introduced a Council Motion (initiating a General Plan Amendment at
1330 W. Pico Blvd.) related to a proposed convention center hotel in Pico-
Union, which amends a previous Motion to refer potential future land-use
changes within a specified geographic area considered "transitional" to the
future Westlake Community Plan update process. Again | don't think our field
staff would speak to that matter.

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan

Senior Planning Deputy

Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1

City Hall, Room 460

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@Ilacity.org

http://cdl.lacity.org/
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On Fri, Sep 6, 2019 at 9:55 AM Shana Bonstin <shana.bonstin@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hello Gerald, FYI, this comment. Were you at the NC meeting? Was there a confusion between
the Community Plan and the CCWSP?

Shana

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Hakeem Parke-Davis <hakeem.parke-davis@lacity.org>
Date: Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 5:41 PM

Subject: Fwd: Westlake Community Plan

To: Shana Bonstin <shana.bonstin@lacity.org>

See below regarding Gil Cedillo Comments at MacArthur Park neighborhood
council meeting.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Robin Lifland <binthere@outlook.com>

Date: Thu, Sep 5, 2019 at 2:36 PM

Subject: Westlake Community Plan

To: Hakeem.Parke-Davis@lacity.org <Hakeem.Parke-Davis@lacity.org>

Dr. Mr. Park-Davis:

| am a member of the MacArthur Park Neighborhood Council and would like
to know the status of any update to this plan. Yesterday, Gil Cedillo made a
statement that he was requesting amendments to the Westlake Community
Plan and that there is a new plan in progress. Is this true?

| am currently gathering support among NCs to take action against this
antiquated, 31-year-old plan that does not reflect our community’s goals and
values. If there is a new “Westlake Community Plan” or any amendments or
updates in progress, they cannot be relevant or legitimate without input from
the community. Gil Cedillo should not speak for his constituents unless or
until he speaks to them about whether any amendment is desired by the
community affected. Please advise.

Thank you,

Robin Lifland
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Shana M. M. Bonstin

Deputy Director

Community Planning Bureau
Department of City Planning
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